
Capital Construction Sub-Committee of Ways and Means 

Oregon Housing and Community Services Bond Package 

Co-Chair Girod, Co-Chair Read, Members of the Committee: 

May 7, 2015 

 

Capital Construction Sub-Committee of Ways and Means 

Oregon Housing and Community Services Bond Package 

Co-Chair Girod, Co-Chair Read, Members of the Committee: 

I am writing you to please carefully consider the $100 million state wide allocation of housing 

money proposed by the governor.  Please carefully consider what positive impact this could have 

on low income citizens of Oregon.  We desperately need more affordable and low income 

housing in Oregon.  This money could boost local economies and build 3,00-4,000 new homes. 

 

The strength of Oregon is the diversity of Oregon.  Everyone deserves a chance to live in our 

great state.  We can grow into another Seattle or San Francisco, but that is not a sustainable 

direction. 

 

We can choose to invest in people and create a better future for the next generation. We urge 

your careful consideration of, and support for, this proposed historic investment in homes for 

Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your service, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

NIcki Eybel 

resident of NE Portland 

 


